
Greetings everyone!
Wow, charging to the end of the year already.
Not sure how we got to November, but here we
are, like it or not.
Everything appears to be really quiet at the fields
with regard to our City interfaces or issues with
the neighbors. Keep up the good work, I like it
this way. That said, if you are aware of any issues
or concerns, please let me know about them so
we can work them before they become a major
issue. No new issues at the fields also means I
don’t have a lot to report.
I recently received my 2013 AMA membership
card. Time to renew for next year if you haven’t
done so already.
It would be great if we could get stronger
attendance/usage up at Del Cerro. We will have a
Fun­Fly this Saturday, the 9th. Folks usually
start showing up around noon. Hopefully, the rain
will miss us. Being on the front or back side of a
storm can make for some great flying, however.
Hope to see you on the hill!
The Fun­Fly at Entradero will be held Saturday,
November 23rd. I’ll notify the baseball guys and
see if we can avoid a conflict.
As I mentioned last month, Udo Kolter had
experienced a couple of health­related issues that
he was recovering from. Unfortunately, Udo’s
wife, who had been battling an illness for many
years, recently passed away. Sometimes life

doesn’t seem all that fair. My thoughts and
prayers are with you, Udo.
Jerry Lake continues to do a great job with the
monthly raffle at the meeting. Make a point to
attend the meeting and buy a few tickets. We will
also be discussing the end of year holiday raffle
and officers for next year.
I have been working with a new embroidery
service on getting PSF baseball caps made. The
last place strung me along for quite a while and
never came through. I may have a partial order
available at this week’s meeting. They should be
less than twenty bucks each ­ first come, first
serve.
See you at the meeting this Wednesday. Looking
for lift with no moisture on Saturday.

Jeff
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Upcoming Fun­Flys
Del Cerro November 9th

Entradero November 23rd

Next Meeting
Wednesday,November 7th7:30 pm

La Romeria Park19501 Inglewood Ave



Photos from the Vice President
November 2012

Jerry snapped these
photos at the "Big Jolt"
event out at Prado last
weekend...
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November Raffle
This month, we willhave another greatraffle, if enoughmembers show up.
Come on out for thefun!

November 2012
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Club Officers and Volunteers
for 2012

• President: Jeff Chambers
310­370­0771

• Vice President: Jerry Lake
310­370­6697

• Treasurer: Mike Lewis
310­987­8178

• Secretary: John Spielman
310­378­0951

• Newsletter: Chris Newton
310­347­6806

A short newsletter this month. If you have interesting info. to share with themembership, please send it to me. I'd be happy to help get it into a future editionand out to the membership.
­Chris




